Harwich November 23, 2021
Bikeways Committee meeting

Call to order: 5:15

Attendees: Fran Salewski, Paul Gazaille, Charlie Walkley, Charlene Pilon

October meeting minutes was approved

Ebike discussion National seashore approved using ebikes usage on national

seashores bike trails, however there’s no official mass rail trail decisions from

mass bike which is in the hands of the legislature

Fran needs to get all members telephone numbers

QR code - Alain mentioned last month that he will look into changing the original

QR code to include the OCRT and somehow connecting it to instagram (

deferred until December meeting)

e Fran is asking everyone to start thinking about potential projects for 2022 like he
mentioned about the possibility of changing the trail to avoid the hill and going
through the water dept

e Paul to check out the continued mud patch on the trail and email link to see if he
can do anything about it.

Charlene mentioned that DPW was repairing fence rails.

A discussion about walking vs riding at road crossings, a suggestion was made
to investigate rules for crossing public roads while riding along the bike trail to
facilitate standardization. To be discussed as how to approach this at next
meeting

e Charlie noted that There’s a missing top rail at Headwaters parking lot and a
broken top rail at the intersection of CCRT/124 - just before Red Store on the
way to Brewster. Charlie will send a note to Eric to repair

e Paul mentioned that he will be giving a required BOS annual report / presentation

on December 6th.

Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday December21, 2021 5pm Virtual GoToMeeting

Adjournment 6:00 pm



